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Immediate Release: 
December 20, 2023 
 

Navajo Nation Human Rights Commission’s 
 Special meeting on December 22, 2023 is canceled. 

  
St. Michaels, Navajo Nation (ARIZ) – The Navajo Nation Human Rights Commission cancels 
special commission meeting on Friday, December 22, 2023 at Leupp Chapter House. For more 
information, please contact the Navajo Nation Human Rights Commission at 928-871-7436 or 
visit the Commission’s website at www.nnhrc.navajo-nsn.gov. 
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